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15th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
 
K-6 teachers will be conducting 3-way interviews in Week 10 (29th March – 31st March) of 
this term. Parents, students and teachers will be present at these interviews. It is most 
important that as many parents as possible make use of this opportunity to attend these 
interviews. Before the interview time we will be working closely with your children to 
ensure that they are comfortable at these interviews and that they know what to do.  
 
Fifteen minutes will be needed for the interview. The interview provides an opportunity to 
discuss your child’s progress and view your child’s work. We are holding interviews at the 
end of Term 1 to enable us to discuss with you, at an early point in the year, any issues 
relating to your child’s progress. It also provides you with the opportunity to raise issues 
that may be impacting on their learning 
 
We look forward to the opportunity to meet with you. 
 
Please reserve your interview time at 
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code with dyp7v . Enter your contact details, 
select your child’s class and the date/time you prefer from the teacher’s list. You will be able 
to book and have this time confirmed immediately. If you are unable to come at one of the 
times indicated, please contact your class teacher so that an alternate time can be arranged. 
 
Please note that the Leichhardt Street gates will be the only gates open during the evening 
interview times. 
 
Kindergarten & Stage 1 Mrs Harris 
Stage 2    Mr Yeong 
Stage 3    Mrs Tomiczek 
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